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Could it be that we are finally seeing the arrival of spring?  There is no question that the warmer weather has people thinking about spring activities, one of which is riding bicycles and scooters.

Students coming to school on a bicycle or scooter are required to follow these guidelines:

· Watch for Pedestrians and Traffic:  
It is important to be alert at all times and to be considerate of others that are using the sidewalk.  Nicer weather will encourage more students at our school and at W.O. to walk so the sidewalk will be busy.  A functioning bell would be a great addition to a bicycle or scooter so that pedestrians can be warned of an approaching vehicle.
We do not feel that it is safe for our students to ride on the side of Snyder’s Road given the volume of traffic.  Safe sharing of the sidewalk is currently the only option that we would recommend.

· Helmets:  
A properly fitted helmet is required for all students and must be worn while riding.  Please review how the helmet should be worn as not doing so properly will negate the protection that a helmet should provide.

· Stop and Walk:
We require that students stop and dismount so that they can walk across the school’s driveway entrance/exit as well as the end of the bus lane.  We also require that students walk their bicycle or scooter while on school property.  
After students walk across the end of the bus lane they should take the short path to the tarmac and then walk along the edge of the tarmac to our bicycle racks.  This process should be reversed at the end of the day when they are leaving.  In this way they will be as far away from any moving buses as possible and also avoid students either exiting or entering a bus.
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· Lock it and Leave it:
Bicycles and scooters must be locked to the racks that are provided.  We will do our best to keep students away from the racks during the school day in an effort to minimize any damage that could be done.  Students should lock their bicycle or scooter and then leave that area.

Please note that early in the spring season the cold mornings may freeze the water coming from melting snow and create dangerous conditions.  
We will work with our students and monitor their use of bicycles and scooters to keep everyone as safe as possible.  Areas of concern will be communicated with parents as necessary.
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